
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

February 1, 2022 

 

Present: Gary Morris, Dwight Heaster, Ken Lang, Jason Barr, Rico Gazal, Jonathan Minton, Kevin Evans, 
Kaitlin Ensor, Cheryl McKinney, Sara Sawyer, Will Vann, Rachel Adams 

Absent:  Connie Stout O’Dell, Schuyler Chapman, Nic McVaney 

Guests:  Ann Reed, Jeff Hunter 

Approval of Minutes: Dr. Barr motioned to approve the January 26th minutes, Dr. Heaster seconded. Dr. 
Lang stated that during the last meeting, the motion passed to approve all Criminal Justice changes 
except the CRJU 110 course. Revised minutes were approved.  

Old Business 

Education - Action 

• Dr. Heaster motioned to approve the changes. Dr. Bar seconded. Motion passed. 

Fine Arts – Action 

• Mrs. McKinney motioned to approved the changes. Dr. Heaster seconded. Motion passed.  

RBA – Action 

• Dr. Ensor motioned to approve the changes, Mrs. McKinney seconded. Motion passed.  

Land Resources – Action  

• Dr. Heaster motioned to approved the changes. Dr. Barr seconded. Motion passed.  

Social Science – Action 

• Dr. Vann motioned to approved the changes. Dr. Barr seconded. Dr. Sawyer asked if there was a 
plan to raise enrollment in the minor, and if the History major could pair with the minor. Dr. 
Ensor stated that Dr. Squires had been hired full-time as a Political Science professor and was 
working to raise enrollment in the minor, and that the History major already included Political 
Science (History/Political Science major), so those students are not eligible to take the minor. 
Motion passed.  

Criminal Justice 

• The Criminal Justice Department discussed the proposed CRJU 110 course with the organizer of 
the course, and the organizer was adamant that it be a 3 credit course. Dr. Lang motioned to 
table the CRJU 110 course to allow for further discussion. Dr. Sawyer seconded. Motion passed.  

 

 



New Business 

• Dr. Lang asked members to start working on any non-action items that needed to be brought 
before the committee, and thanked members for the work that has been done so far.  

 

 

Dr. Lang adjourned the meeting at 12:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

Ashley Nicholas   February 4, 2022 


